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HIGHLY MIGRATORY SPECIES ADVISORY SUBPANEL REPORT ON 
CLIMATE AND COMMUNITIES INITIATIVE UPDATE 

 
The Highly Migratory Species Advisory Subpanel (HMSAS) has reviewed the materials submitted 
under Agenda item F1 – Climate and Communities Initiative Update.  We appreciate the effort 
that Jonathan Star and the Climate and Communities Core Team has taken to solicit input from all 
of the Council’s advisory bodies and other interested stakeholders.  We support the Initiative’s 
work in developing the various scenarios and look forward to engaging in the upcoming 
workshops.  We would like to request that at least one of our members be invited to attend each of 
the Implications Workshops.  We also think these workshops would benefit from inviting local 
HMS fishery participants.   
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